From: BoardSec

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0091
Date: November 9, 2016 2:18:20 PM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: November-09-16 1:52 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0091

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Hydro rates have already been raised twice this year; when is enough, enough!?

How can you justify over-charging Canadians for a utility services they CANNOT LIVE
WITHOUT IN MODERN SOCIETY, yet have a program in place to help families who
cannot afford to pay their bills!?

THIS IS REDUNDANT!

LOWER RATES = FAMILIES CAN PAY THEIR BILLS ON THEIR OWN, IN THEIR

ENTIRETY.
No more government-funded program to help alleviate over-charging by a utility company.
Where is the protection for consumers versus large corporations!?
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